
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 
The City of McMinnville is seeking proposals from qualified, responsive firms or 
individuals for the following services: 
 
CONSULTANT SERVICES FOR PARKS, RECREATION, AND OPEN SPACE MASTER 
PLAN UPDATE 
 
The City will receive written, electronic proposals until 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, March 
15, 2022 by email to: susan.muir@mcminnvilleoregon.gov with “Request for 
Proposals – PROS Plan Update” in the subject line. The intent is to select one firm 
to provide services.  Facsimile transmitted proposals will not be accepted.  Late 
proposals will not be considered.  
 
The Request for Proposal (RFP) documents may be obtained from Susan Muir, 
Parks and Recreation Director, at susan.muir@mcminnvilleoregon.gov.  Information 
about the RFP can also be found on the City’s website at 
https://www.mcminnvilleoregon.gov/rfps. 
   
Any addenda to this RFP will be posted on the City’s website at:   
https://www.mcminnvilleoregon.gov/rfps 
 
SUSAN MUIR,  
PARKS AND RECREATION DIRECTOR 
CITY OF McMINNVILLE 
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